

21 September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

## Essential details and consent forms - Reminder

Thank you to everyone who has returned the pink forms. If you have mislaid your copy, please contact school so we can get these completed as soon as possible.

## Menus

To help our chef with planning meals, please complete the next 3 weeks menu choices in advance and return them all to school on Monday. Thank you for your help.

Flyer — See attached flyer for a free workshop taking place at Ash Lea Special School on Friday, 12 October.

Sign of the Week – To Remember